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Woodstock Residential Care Home residents had a lovely time last week when a very talented young lady named Isobel

came to sing for them.

Isobel, who is only 17 years old and from local Highstead Grammar School, put on a beautiful performance and got everyone

involved singing, dancing and playing musical instruments.

She even got one of our residents up to sing with her, which was brilliant to see!

Isobel has an amazing voice and we all look forward to turning on the televsion one day and seeing her on it! We are very proud to

support young talent in our community.

Thank you for coming Isobel!
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